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WISCONSIN ALlJMNI RESEARCI-I FOlJNDATION
POST OFFICE BOX 37 • PHONE 257-4851 (AREA CODE 608) • 506 N. WALNUT ST.

MADISON, WIS. 53701

September 24, 1969

Mr. Norman J. Latker
Office of the General Counsel
Department of Health, Education

and Welfare
Washington, D.C. 20201

Dear Mr. Latker:

Pursuant to the requirements of the Institutional Patent Agreement
dated December I, 1968, between the Department of Health, Educa­
tion and Welfare, on the one hand, and the University of Wisconsin
and its designee, the Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation, on
the other hand, we wish to report that no inventions were brought
to the attention of the University or the Foundation under the
Institutional Patent Agreement prior to June 30, 1969.

Very truly yours,

UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN

By-....""'"""'~-..".~ _
William H. Young
Assistant to President

WISCONSIN ALUMNI RESEARCH FOUNDATION

By -""~':""":":;r-m' ........--,------­Howard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel
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